
 
 
 
 
 

Date:   Oct 25, 2016 
 
From:    Chief Rufus Copage 
 
RE:    Band Administration Closure November 2, 2016 
 

 
 
 
Dear Band Members/Community Stakeholders, 
 
Please be advised the Band Administration will close on November 2, 2016 for the 
Band Council Elections.  Our Offices will re-open on November 3, 2016. 
 
If you have any questions you can reach me anytime. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Chief Rufus Copage 
Sipekne’katik 
Ph: 902 805 0141 
Email: Chiefcopage@sipeknekatik.ca 
 

 
 
 
 

 


